gr John L. Griffith, Jr.
he Athletic Journal

6858 Glenwood Avenue

Chicago, Illinois

Daa.r Mr. Grif:
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In my letter to you as of April 8th, I wrote you asking
for my check of fifteen cdollars which is past due. I am endeavor-

ing to get all of these financial matters closed up before the close
of the academic year. |

I would appreciate it very much if you would mail me your

check for the article, which I wrote sm&:lm ago for your Athletie
Journal. . .

Sincerely yours,

Director of Phyuiuul Education
and Recreation-Varsity B uumn
and Baseball %nah. _




